
                                         
 
 

         September 12, 2023 

Slip holders, 
Hello all!  Hope everyone has had a great summer boa�ng.  With summer coming to an end we wanted 
to spread some news for the upcoming fall season:   

HOURS EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY - OCTOBER 1, 2023, are as follows: 
Store/Fuel docks: 
Monday-Friday 9:00am-4:00pm 
Saturday 9:00am-5:00pm 
Sunday 9:00am-4:00pm 
 
Service Shop hours 
Monday- Friday 9:00am-4:00pm 
 
Effec�ve October 7th the Store and Fuel docks will be closed on weekends so please plan accordingly 
for weekday fill ups. 

FALL/WINTER HOURS STARTING OCTOBER 2ND, 2023. 
 
Store/Fuel/Service Shop hours: Monday-Friday: 9:00am-4:00pm 

 
SERVICE DEPARTMENT – WELCOME OUR NEW MANAGER - CHARLIE 
 
In the service department we now have a full-time service manager - Charlie Haworth!  He will field all 
calls on the service side - if you need anything please do not hesitate to reach out to him directly.   
 
On that note, it’s also time to start planning on pulling boats out and starting the process of 
winterization.   If you would like to get on the schedule, we would be happy to accommodate you and 
put you on the calendar.  Please contact Aquia Bay Marine Works at 540-720-6196 if you would like to 
get on the calendar early.    
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

GATE CLOSURE – EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
 
We will be closing the gate when we leave for the day, emails and phone calls will be made to all slip 
holders confirming the details of this closure, effective immediately.  The code for the gate is 22554#.  
For our new slip holders, when you punch this code in the gate will open for you and once you are 
inside, the gate will automatically close.  When you go to leave the gate will automatically open for you 
and then automatically close.  
 

WIFI ACCESS 
 
We no longer have KGI for internet service, we now have Comcast!  The wi-fi network is now AQBM and 
the password is 12345678.  We are working on a proposal to extend the service down to the docks, so 
we will keep you posted when we have that up and running! 
 

SELLING YOUR BOAT? 
 
One important note:  If you are selling your boat, please let us know that it is for sale so we will know 
there might be a change in ownership.  The contract does not automatically convey to the new owner.  
They will need to come in and see us to fill out a contract if they plan on keeping the boat here and give 
us their contact information and insurance information. 
 
Thank you for your con�nued business, we appreciate each one of our valued customers. 

 
Thanks, 
Aquia Bay Marina Staff 

 
Aquia Bay Marina 

432 Aquia Creek Road 
Stafford, Virginia 22554 

540 720-7437 
“We are Full Service Marina.” 

 


